
THE BOARD  
OF TRUSTEES

Request Your Support Of

The 33rd  
Annual 
Appeal

BenefittingBenefitting  
THE CLARENCE W. SICKLES 

FRIENDSHIP FUND



The Reverend
Clarence W. Sickles

Inspired by a single gift from a concerned resident,  

the Friendship Fund was established in 1971 through a  

joint effort between residents and the Board of Trustees 

 to help residents facing financial hardship  

continue to live fulfilling lives here at the Village.  

Close to $12.7 million in assistance has been expended for 

residents since the inception of the Fund. 
 



Clarence W. Sickles Friendship Fund
2021 DONOR OPPORTUNITIES

Platinum Level	 $2,500+	 $__________
Gold Level	 $1,500	 $__________
Silver Level	 $1,000	 $__________
Bronze Level	 $750	 $__________
Friend	 $125 	 $__________	

Please accept this donation in loving memory of :    

________________________________________________________________

Name/Company ______________________________________________

Address _______________________________________________________

City _________________________ State________ Zip ________________ 

Phone_________________________ Email__________________________

Please make checks payable to the  
Clarence W. Sickles Friendship Fund. 

Please charge my:

Visa             Mastercard	     American Express	

Credit Card # __________________________________________________

Expiration Date ___________________   Security Code_____________

 
Please contact Melissa Nichols at 908-684-5008 or at  
mnichols@heathvillage.com

*Please note:  All donations to the Clarence W. Sickles Fund are tax-deductible 
and 100% of your donation is used to support residents, who through no fault of 
their own, have exhausted their assets and for whom without the support of the 
Friendship Fund could not afford to remain at Heath Village. 



	 “Especially thankful are we for the leadership of the competent 
and dedicated Heath Village Board of  Trustees, for the high 
measure of  service provided by well trained and proficient staff, 
for the happy and high quality of life of the residents who are 
delighted to call Heath Village home, and for their supportive 
families, for the loving volunteers who add another dimension 
to our  enjoyable life at Heath Village, for the many contractors 
and service  organizations who provide help in enabling Heath 
Village to operate efficiently, and for those responsible for 
financial decisions to make fiscal soundness a reality.” 

CLARENCE W. SICKLES
Invocation, Heath Village 50th Anniversary. October 8, 2016 

As we celebrate our 55th anniversary this year, it seemed appropriate  
to remember and reflect upon our founder Clarence W. Sickles’ 
remarks in his invocation at our celebration five years ago. 




